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Reference in Favour of Cogswell Surveys Ltd

To Whom it may Concern

During the last 6 months Cogswell Surveys Ltd have been responsible for much of the survey and planning
work for the new car park area at Goodwood School on a piece of land that had been donated to the
school by a neighbour. Their ongoing input included:

-Initial consent meeting with Goodwood School representatives

-Project brief for engineers, Graymatter

-Detailed Topographical Survey for Engineering design purposes

-Concept plans for car park layout

-Site level control diagrams and survey control for construction

-Pre start meeting with the Contractor

All their work was of the highest calibre and to a standard whereby The Council Engineers quickly
approved the different stages of the project. We were impressed with their care and dedication to our
project and have ended up with a very impressive car park area for over 50 cars. We will certainly continue
to use their services for any future work for the school and encourage prospective clients to consider using
them for any possible projects.

Kind regards
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" Jack W Reid
Principal

Goodwood School



